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I oppose any bill that would expand Assisted Suicide for vulnerable elderly and ill 

people. We need to show people who are feeling the need for this that we care and 

offer them real solutions to their situation instead of giving them the message that we 

support their taking their own life. This is bad legislation and not an answer for people 

suffering from pain and/or depression. 


